LOMPOC ROTARY CLUB

District 5240
FO. Box 792 Lompoc, California 93438

November 25, 2008

Ken Hunter, President of La Purisima Golf Course
3455 E. Highway 246
Lompoc CA 93436

Re: Posada Santa Rita de La Purisima Resort Complex
Dear Mr. Hunter:

Thank you for your presentation to our Club regarding the proposed project mentioned
above. Our members are very enthusiastic about the entire development, believing that it
would contribute greatly to the area’s tourism appeal. A high-quality destination resort in
the Santa Rita Hills area would meld wonderfully with the already-established and .
popular golf course. The wine industry could definitely use a local resort that would
allow for high-end dining and conference capabilities. Our Club believes that your
project would be a perfect “fit” for these much-needed amenities.

The Lompoc Rotary Club wishes you success in your endeavor, and is ready to assist you
in any way that it can.

Sincerely,

Y ‘
Steve J&fdan
Acting President

ROTARY FOUR-WEY TEST .. . “Of the Things We Think, Say or Do”
1 Isitihe TRUTH? 2.lsit FAIR 1o allconcerned? 3. Will it buitd GOCDWILL and BETTER ERIENDSHIPS? 4. Willit be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?




